ZION-CONCORD



LUTHERAN SCHOOL

Dear VIP Supporters of Zion-Concord Lutheran School,

Fifteen years ago, the members of this congregation and the parents and supporters of this school stood fast in their convictions that Lutheran education has a special place in this community and that Zion Lutheran Church would have a school in which to proclaim Jesus' love to future generations. I extend to you the same opportunity to assist in our mission of proclaiming the Good News here at Zion-Concord for many years to come.

Funding any type of non-public school is never easy. Zion-Concord Lutheran School operates on a combination of financial resources, including tuition and fee payments, congregational financial support, special events, fundraisers, and charitable giving. The cost of educating a child is higher than the actual tuition and fees paid by the families. A charitable donation will not only improve the educational experience of your loved ones, but also assist us in controlling costs and keeping the tuition payments for families as low as possible.

VIPs, we need your help. We are asking you today to assist us with an end of the year gift. Your donation, no matter the amount, will make a difference to our mission and our 81 students. Whether it is \$10 or \$1,000, you can assist in our mission to the students and the Bensenville community for future generations. Whether you're the grandparent, aunt, uncle, sibling, or a Zion-Concord supporter, someone in our building has called upon you as someone special in their lives. Please support Zion-Concord Lutheran School so that we may continue to teach your child, grandchild, or other loved ones the Gospel of Christ in a safe and loving environment.

If you can help in that mission, you can donate at www.zionconcord.org/vip or by mailing your donations to the school.

Merry Christmas, and God's Blessings to you in the New Year.

Sincerely, Paul Golz Acting Principal